lire Ire J. Beard,
Department of ‘thletlocs,

fdagshburn Municipal University,
- Topelka, Kansas.

Dear Ira:

I took your letter to Dean Neswith, our trainer.
le had already found one of the balls and had itwrappod
and ready tomail. e did not find the other one.

I an sorry, because 1 am afraid that it is gone,
The auyditorium is used by the ASTP every day. I am afraid
itfallintnarrmm However, we are making a search
for it and of course if we find it we will mail it to you.

I am sorry you and Dee had such a difficult tine,

With all good wishes, I an

Sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysical BEducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




